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From: Guzman, Richard -- AJ V Z- -

To: Yerokun. Jimi
Cc: Hughey. John; Barr. Jonathan
Subject: RE: SOARCA
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2010 12:47:00 PM

Thanks Jimi.

Rich

From: Yerokun, Jimi
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 9:57 AM
To: Guzman, Richard; Barr, Jonathan
Cc: Hughey, John
Subject: RE: SOARCA

Hi Rich - Jon is away until Monday. If you can wait until he returns, he should be able to
provide you all the information you need. If you need something before then, you can use
the summarized feedback below. Note that it is tentative. We are meeting with the
Commission TAs on September 3rd to inform the Commission of the details of the
proposed revised schedule. The ACRS meeting went very well. Apart from some very
good insights on how we can better coordinate our uncertainty analysis with the public
release of the SOARCA documents, there were no takeaways.

- January/February 2011 timeframe for public release (for review and comment) of the
draft NUREG and for public meetings near the sites.

- Peach Bottom and Surry will be notified in advance before the documents are
actually released.

- Final ACRS meeting will be in the May/June 2011 time frame.
- Final NUREG to Commission in June 2011.
- The last ACRS meeting (June 2010) went pretty good.

May not be a bad idea to share this with the Surry PM as well.

Jimi T. Yerokun

From: Guzman, Richard
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 9:20 AM
To: Barr, Jonathan
Cc: Hughey, John; Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: SOARCA

John,

My understanding of the latest adjustment to the milestone schedule is a January 2011
timeframe to hold the public meetings (50-mile zone) near the sites. Final ACRS meeting
is projected for April 2011 with the final draft NUREG to the Commission in the May/Jun
timeframe.

Jon - as you are the current SOARCA PM, please confirm my understanding of the latest
schedule is correct and provide the highlights/take-aways from the last ACRS meeting for
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John Hughey's response to his SOARCA licensing contact.

Thanks,
Rich

From: Hughey, John
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2010 12:44 PM
To: Guzman, Richard; Barr, Jonathan
Cc: 'Frank.Mascitelli@exeloncorp.com'
Subject: RE: SOARCA

Rich/Jonathan,
Any updates for Frank?

John Hughey
Peach Bottom Project Manager
NRR / Division of Operating Reactor Licensing
Phone: 301-415-3204
e-mail: John.Hughey@nrc.gov

From: Frank. Mascitelli@exeloncorp.com [mailto: Frank. Mascitelli@exeloncorp.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2010 12:09 PM
To: Hughey, John
Subject: SOARCA

John,

I need a status update for our senior management. Who is the current project manager for Peach
Bottom SOARCA? I would like to know how ACRS review went and remaining project milstones. Also,
would like to know when public meetings are planned to announce the results.

Frank Mascitelli
Senior Licensing Engineer
Exelon Nuclear Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
200 Exelon Way
Kennett Square, PA, 19348
Work: 610-765-5512
Fax: 610-765-5807
Email: Frank.mascitelli(iexeloncorp.com
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